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What we have been learning Some photos of our creative work this 

half term. 

Doesn’t time fly! How are we half way through the 

year already?  

This half term has been a creative one.  We have 

been learning all about space and as a result 

have enjoyed using our imaginations in all areas 

of our work.  

In art, we have been busy blow painting our very 

own planets. This was a fun activity that took a lot 

of puff and I think it’s safe to say that regular 

breaks were needed. When our planets were 

completed we worked hard to write some 

descriptive writing including adjectives and 

conjunctions.  

In literacy, we have been looking at story writing 

and thinking about how to really engage our 

reading audience by playing with their emotions. 

During reading, we have also looked at how 

reporting clauses in speech can help us to 

understand the expression needed in order for 

the text to be read effectively. 

In science and ICT we have been looking at 

animations and the children have enjoyed 

creating their own animations using concrete 

objects and pictures.  

The staff here in Totnes class are very proud and 

would like to congratulate all of the children for 

their hard work this term. As always would like to 

remind students to stay safe but have fun during 

their week off school.  

- Totnes Class  

 

  

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember : 

Monday 19th February 2018– Start of term 

Thursday 1st March 2018 – World Book Day (dressing up day) 

Friday 23rd March 2018  – Sport Relief Day 

Thursday 29th March 2018 – Last day of term 
 


